
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support for our family! We are truly grateful for the 
kindness that so many of you have shown to us in so many ways. What a privilege it is to partner with different 
people from different places for the same purpose of pleasing our Father! 
 
On January 20, we arrived back to Abuja, Nigeria. We are grateful for traveling mercies along the way. At the 
airport when trying to leave the U.S., we had a problem with one of our passports, and we were told that we 
could not fly that day. Thankfully, we were able to speak with the right people, get the problem fixed, and still 
make our flights. God is good!  
 
While in the States, we were able to visit some of our supporting churches and meet some new ones. We 
also had the opportunity to preach the Gospel one on one multiple times, preach in a high school chapel, and 
speak in multiple children’s classes. We were grateful to spend much time with family and friends, whom we 
miss dearly while we are away.  
 
In 2023, God worked mightily in Nigeria! We had a part in organizing three Youth Camps around the country, 
focusing on preaching and teaching about missions. We traveled to two different states and helped start two 
more Bible institutes. I taught four courses at our Bible institute. We helped organize three big days at the 
church and had over 500 in attendance for two of them. Erin was able to speak at a Ladies’ Conference, and 
we saw many people saved, baptized, and begin discipleship!  
 
We are thanking God that $14,500 has come in toward building the three church buildings for our graduates! 
Thank you for your continued prayers in this area. We are excited to see what God will do in 2024! Very soon, 
I will be detailing some of the opportunities that God has given us for this year.  
 
We know that it takes folks like you to send folks like us! 
 
In His service, 
 
Daniel, Erin, Zeke, and Gianna Lang 


